
Parental Waiver of Identification Card 

I ______________________________________, parent or guardian of ______________________________________ 
understand the rules implemented by Peninsula Youth Football and Cheer Organization 
(PYFCO) regarding identification and eligibility of each participant of the league. 

By signing below, I acknowledge I am electing NOT to provide my child’s required 
identification to be held by the league during the 2020 season. Instead, I will be solely 
responsible for providing the required identification at the half time of the game preceding 
the time they are to play (approximately 45 minutes prior to the start of their game) to be 
held for the entirety of that game with the understanding if this is not done the above 
named child will not meet the eligibility requirements to play during that game.

While I am not allowing the league to maintain possession of my child ID, I understand I 
am still required to provide a color copy, both front and back, of the identification to the 
Player Agent of Grafton Tabb Youth Football Organization. This copy will be submitted to 
PYFCO as this requirement must be met to satisfy eligibility by the organization when 
completing rosters for the season before 8/7/2020.  Refusal of copy submission will result 
in player ineligibility. 

_________________________ ______________________________________________ 
Parent Signature Date 

*Please attach the color copy of you child's ID to this form before submission.




